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03/21/2024 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Improvements to Harambee Park Phase 4 project. 
 

 
  
GENERAL UPDATE: 

• Phase 4 includes two new cricket fields – one is a competition field with field lighting 
and an electric scoreboard, the other is a practice field. 

• The construction is on pause for the winter but will be starting up again in the next few 
weeks. 

• Construction is anticipated to be completed in the fall of 2024. The fields will require 
additional time for the establishment of the turf and will remain closed until spring 
2025. 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: 

• During construction the access from the end of Westview Street to Talbot Ave. will be 
closed off. When coming from Westview Street, enter the park near the football field 
(across from Westview Way) and take the path through to Talbot Ave. From Talbot Ave. 
enter the park near the playground (across from Wales Street) and take the path 
through to Westview Street.  
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OTHER ITEMS: 
Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency 
situations relating to public safety.   
 
PROJECT WEBSITE:  www.boston.gov/harambee-park 
 
Please reach out with any additional questions: amy.linne@boston.gov or 617-961-3045 
 
 
 

  
Footings for the sports lighting have been installed Conduit for new lighting 

https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/
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